
YOUTH NEWS 

Sunday, March 11
th

: All youth will meet at the church from 4:00 – 5:00 P.M. 

 

Wednesday, March 14
th

, 4:00-5:00 P.M.: Jr Chi-Rho will meet at the church 

 

Friday, March 16
th

, 7:30 A.M .: The Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

********************************************************************** 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

All middle school and high school girls interested in singing in a girl's youth choir for Palm Sunday 

are asked to practice the following Wednesdays (March 7, 14, and 21) from 6:15pm to 7:15pm in the 

choir loft. 

 

************************************************************************** 

CHURCH CAMP 

Mini Camp  (3
rd

 Grade)  June 1-3 

 

CYF 1   (High School)  June 4-9 

 

Eighter’s Camp (8
th
 Grade)  June 10-16 

 

CYF 2   (High School)  June 25-30 

 

Chi Rho 2  (Grades 6-8)  July 9-14 

 

Junior Camp 2  (Grades 4
th
 & 5

th
) July 16-20 

 

*Camp 101 B  (Grades 1
st
 & 2

nd
) July 20-22 

   * (requires an adult to attend with youth) 

Forms along with a copy of the front and back of the campers insurance card needs to be turned into 

the church office by April 1
st
.  

**************************************************************************** 

FAMILY FUN NIGHT 

The Cynthiana Christian Church Relay for Life team will host their Family Fun Night at the church 

on Saturday, March 24
th

 at 5:00 P.M. Please note the change in location. There will be Euchre for 

adults, games for the youth and the TV will be on for basketball games! A meal will also be provided. 

The cost for the event is $ 10.00 per adult, $ 5.00 children or $ 25.00 per family. Contact Kathy 

Brown if you would like to participate. 

 

CIRCLE NEWS:   

The March meeting is scheduled for the second Tuesday, March 13, at 10:00. Note, this is a 

change from our usual meeting date.  We will be filling Easter baskets for members of our church 

family.    

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Buddy and Eva Renaker and family in the death of Eva’s aunt 

Jerry Lane Bredenberg who died March 5, 2018. 

 

Harrison Memorial: Joyce Courtney is recuperating from pneumonia…. 

 

**************************************************************** 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

Bodie Woodrum would like to thank everyone for their prayers, cards and concerns during his recent 

surgery. 

 

“Dear friends, Thank you for the cards & prayers during Zara’s hospital stay and my surgery. Also, 

thanks to Larry for the calls and visits. All are greatly appreciated.”   Elizabeth Cook 

 

“I would like to thank the different Sunday School classes that sent cards. It’s a blessing to be a 

member of a lovely and thoughtful church. “   Jane Hayes 

 

NOTE OF CONGRATULATIONS! 

MaryAnna Lea Earle was adopted by Lena D. Mallory and her husband, Torey K. Earle, on March 5, 

2018. They received her as a foster baby at the age of 3 months. MaryAnna celebrated her second 

birthday on March 3. Maternal grandparents are William & Garnetta Mallory. Her great grandmother 

is Ruby Mallory. Paternal grandfather is Billie Earle, of Eddyville, KY and the late Mary Lou Earle.  

 

FLOWERS 

An arrangement of flowers was placed in the sanctuary Sunday, March 4
th
 given in honor of Maddie 

and Emma Renaker who celebrated their 12
th
 birthday Sunday. The flowers were given by their 

parents, Will and Jennifer Renaker. Happy birthday and best wishes to Maddie and Emma. 

 

****************************************************************************** 
UPCOMING LENTEN EVENTS 

Sunday, March 25
th

: Palm Sunday, members of the Pastor’s class will join church. 

 

Thursday, March 29
th

, 7:30 P.M. – Maundy Thursday Service of Communion/Baptism 

 

Thursday, March 29
th

, 11:00 P.M. – 9:30 A.M. Friday, March 30
th

– Prayer Vigil will be in the sanctuary.   

A sign- up sheet will be posted in the Mill Street Entrance. 

 

Friday, March 30
th

, 12:00 Noon: Community Good Friday Service at First United Methodist Church. 

 

Saturday, March 31
st
, 10:30 A.M. – All youth and families are invited to the annual Bunny Blast at Marie 

Hehr Park. There will be an Easter egg hunt, cupcake decorating, face painting and lunch will be served. In case 

of rain, the Bunny Blast will be held at the church. 

 

Sunday, April 1
st
, 7:30 A.M. – Easter Sunrise service by our youth. Breakfast will be served following the 

Sunrise service.; 9:45 A.M. – Sunday School; 10:45 A.M. – Worship service. 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

 

TIME TO SPRING FORWARD! 

It’s time to spring forward one hour 

before you go to bed this Saturday, 

March 10
th
. 

 

 

RELAY FOR LIFE TEAM 

MEETING 

The Cynthiana Christian Church 

Relay for Life team will meet this 

Sunday, March 11
th
 in the Sunday 

School room across from the church 

office immediately following the 

worship service. 

 

 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # V will meet in the 

conference room following the 

worship service, Sunday, March 11
th
. 

Elders are Karen Adams, Marilynn 

Bell, Ishmael Hopkins and Grady 

Lawson. 

 

 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Men’s Bible Study meets in the 

Sunday School room across from the 

church office at 8:00 A.M. on 

Saturday mornings.  

 

 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Women’s Bible Study meets in the 

conference room at 9:00 A.M. on 

Wednesday mornings. 
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Minister’s Message: 
 

     What a glorious day it was, Groundbreaking Celebration 2018. I must share with you that for 

me and many others I am sure, it was a very emotional day.  I kept thinking of all those 

individuals who have passed on to us that legacy of faith, the same legacy that we pass on to 

future generations.  We will be forever grateful.  There are so many people to thank, I believe I 

will do it mostly through groups.  A note of thanks to the choir for the beautiful and appropriate 

music, to our young people who assisted in numerous ways.  They were outstanding.  A note of 

thanks to all those who made this project a reality, our board of trustees, our church board, and 

yes you as a congregation for your gifts, time and prayers.  I also appreciate the efforts of our 

church staff, the building committee, the church cabinet and many, many individuals. We 

appreciate those individuals who got the delicious food ready for us to enjoy, individuals who 

sat up and took down tables, washed dishes and took out garbage.  It certainly took a lot of hard 

work but what a glorious day for us to remember.  Thanks to Tucker Judy and Judy 

Construction company for providing us with drone coverage of the event and also Debbie 

Kendall for some memorable photos.  Thanks also to Gary Brunker who has put both of those 

on the website of the church for you to enjoy.  Also a note of thanks to Joe Rorer for providing 

the tent, chairs and tables for the occasion and Tommy Little for venturing down from 

Lexington to make sure we had a first-class sound system.  Tommy does this in the Lexington 

area, weddings, etc.  If you need his services, feel free to contact me. We are also appreciative 

to Lee Kendall who was present talking pictures and is planning on writing an article of the 

occasion for the Democrat.  I also thought it was special having so many of you bringing your 

shovels and sharing in the breaking of ground.  I have sat at my desk this morning, probably for 

too long, looking at the event and also the pictures.  Both of them provide for me the memory of 

a great day, a day of hope, a day of fellowship, a day of pride, and a day of vision.  It is one of 

the special days of my life and I appreciate each of you for making it so.  See you Sunday. 

         
……..Larry 

         

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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